
from Anthony Midson, Portland Oregon 
 
 

Support letter for HB 2922 Health Care for All Oregon 
 

 
This is a vital and inevitable step in the health care revolution.  
 
Health care costs are exploding and a single payer system will reduce costs. 
 
It eliminates the profit element from having insurance companies run the system and the 
enormous cost of assessing claims 
 
The USA spends one and a half to one and three quarters that spent by other major 
industrialized countres as measured by GDP and yet scores worse than over 30 other 
countries on standard metrics for measuring quality of health care. 
 
No citizen should be deprived of health care. Nor should they have to go bankrupt. 
 
It will make companies more competitive overseas when they no longer have to figure 
health insurance costs 
 
It will relieve countless worries by people over whether they can have access to health 
care. 
 
Thank you. 
 


